
Baker Environmental, Inc. 
Airport Office Park, Building 3 
420 Rouser Road 
Coraopolis, Pennsylvania 15108 

December 15, 1993 
(412) 269-6000 
FAX (412) 269-2002 

Commander 
Atlantic Division 
Naval Facilities Engineering Command 
1510 Gilbert Street (Building N-26) 
Norfolk, Virginia 23511-2699 

Attn: Ms. Kate Landman 

Re: 

Dear Ms. Landman: 

Baker Environmental, Inc. (Baker) is pleased to submit for your review three copies of 
the Final Remedial Investigation/Feasibility Study (RI/FS) Project Plans for Operable 
Unit (OU) No. 7 - Sites 1, 28, and 30 at MCB Camp Lejeune. Copies of these documents 
have also been forwarded to Mr. Neal Paul at MCB, Camp Lejeune, Ms. Gena Townsend 
at EPA Region IV, Mr. Patrick Watters at DEHNR, and to the members of the TRC. 
Note that the plans are being submitted 12 days ahead of the schedule in the Fiscal Year 
1994 Site Management Plan. 

The Final RI/l?S Project Plans include the Work Plan, Sampling and Analysis Plan (FSAP), 
and the Site Health and Safety Plan (HASP). Please note that since there were no 
comments received on the Draft Final Quality Assurance Project Plans (QAPP), only the 
cover and a Figure (4-l) are being submitted. These items should be inserted into the 
Draft Final QAPP, which is Section II of the SAP, to complete this document. 

If you have any questions regarding this submittal, please contact me at (412) 269-2033 
or Mr. Raymond Wattras (Activity Coordinator) at (412) 269-2016. 

Sincerely, 

BAKER ENVIRONMENTAL, INC. 

Daniel L. Bonk, P.E. 
Project Manager 

REB/jc 

CC: Ms. Beth Hacic, Code 02231 (w/o enclosure) 
Ms. Lee Anne Rapp, Code 183 (w/o enclosure) 
Mr. Neal Paul, MCB Camp Lejeune (3 copies) 

A Total Quality Corporation 


